


 

 
 
 
 

e) Please submit the list of active e-mail addresses to secgen@ust.edu.ph. In case of 
technical concern on the submission, please send the requested file to 
osg@ust.edu.ph. 

 
We appreciate receiving your active official email addresses on or before Thursday, 13 
August 2020.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
 
 

FR. JESUS M. MIRANDA, O.P., JR. 
Secretary-General 
 
 
 
 
 
 


